

St. Peter's C. of E. Primary School Hindley

NEWSLETTER

20th December 2018

www.hindleysaintpeters.wigan.sch.uk





On behalf of all the staff, I would like to thank all our families and friends for the support you have given to our school this year.

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year and look forward to an exciting Spring term.



We will see you back at school on Thursday 3rd January at 8:45am

Best wishes Nicola Green



Thank you to everyone who supported Fairtrade and helped us to raise £100 by buying gingerbread biscuits.



Celebrating success at St. Peter's...

Well done to our popstars, who sang beautifully at the annual Christmas Carol Service in church.



St Peter's Christmas Service on Friday 21st at 9.30am

Year 6 will lead this year's Christmas Service, parents are invited to join us at Church on Friday 21st December.

Thank you for your support!

Diary Dates

<u>December</u>	
Parent Pop-in 3:15 - 4:00pm	Thursday 20th
End of term Service in Church 9:30am. Y6 children to lead service	Friday 21st
School finishes for Christmas at normal time.	Friday 21st
<u>January</u>	
School re-opens	Thursday 3rd



Reception MC –88.18% Reception LR –93.81%

Year 1 - 95%

Year 1/2 - 98.67%

Year 2 - 96.67%

Year 3 - 97.41%

Year 3/4 - 96.48%

Year 4 - 97.67%

Year 5 - 97.81%

Year 5/6 - 97.93%

Year 6-96.55%

Well Done to Year 1/2 with the highest attendance for last week with an amazing 98.67%!!

Well done to our Eco-Warriors of the



week: James, Jake and Kane, Year 4, for making Eco warrior posters to put up around school.

.

Well done to Jessica, Year 4, our musician of the week for an excellent solo performance at the

carol service.

Well Done!



Well done to Daisie, Year 1, our sports star of the week for performing with

confidence and exploring different ways of travelling in PE.

Well done!









St. Peter's C. of E. Primary School Hindley

NEWSLETTER

20th December 2018

www.hindleysaintpeters.wigan.sch.uk





Smack

The deadline to pay for your child's snack on ParentPay for after half term is Thursday 20th December.



Reminder's for all parents

Please may we ask parents/carers not to park on Hindley Health Centre's car park as it is for the use of staff and patients only.

Thank you

Please do not copy and share photographs from Class Dojo or See saw on social media.

Thank you.

livekitchen Gatering

From 1st January 2019, all school dinners must be paid direct to Dolce. We will not be able to accept any dinner payments via ParentPay.

All parents will need a Live Kitchen Account. This will allow you to make payment, check your cash balance and pre-order food.

If you do not already have a live kitchen account, please return the slip on the letter which has been distributed last week.

Please aim to have a nil balance at the end of this term. Any money paid on ParentPay prior to January will be transferred to Live Kitchen.

Please note that all dinner arrears will be managed by Dolce from January. They have advised that dinners should be kept in credit or paid by direct debit.

If you have any queries please see the school office.

Thank you for supporting the next step in our Digital Strategy.

Reception class, 2019

If your child was born between 1st September 2014 and 31st August 2015, they will start Reception Class in September 2019. You may have registered an interest previously at our school but this is not an application for a school place. The online application is now open please follow the link to apply online:

https://www.wigan.gov.uk/Resident/Education/Schools/School- Admissions/ Primary-schools.aspx

Don't forget to keep checking your ParentPay for any outstanding payments you may have. Events and trips in school may have to be cancelled if enough payment isn't received.

Active groups that require payment are:

- Snack for after the Christmas holidays
- Music lessons
- School dinners
- Y5 PGL Residential
- ParentPay
- Y6 London Residential
- Gymnastics club (KS2 children only)

Thank you for all your support with this.

What's going on in the community?



Toddler group will be back on the 9th January. For anyone wishing to join us it will be at 9:15am -10:15am

Everyone is welcome.





